
Welcome to 5th Grade!South Harrison School District    

The 5th grade teachers are looking forward to September and meeting all of you. We 
are planning a school year filled with exciting learning experiences. While you are 
having fun, you can get ready for fifth grade by reading, reading, and reading!  
 

General Supplies 

____ Pencils  

____ Highlighters  

____Eraser/eraser caps 

____ Sturdy Pocket folder for daily use with holes (Any Color) 

____ Earbuds with bag and name  

___ Zippered three-hole pencil pouch that will stay in binder  

___ One poly (bendable), 1 inch, 3-hole binder (Daily Binder: any color or design) 

___ Pack of Post-Its 

___ Optional: Crayons, Colored Pencils or Markers  

Tissues, paper towels, hand sanitizer, Zip lock bags (Sandwich and Gallon) and Clorox wipes are voluntary but GREATLY 

APPRECIATED! 

Community supplies that will be available for class use 

____ Glue Sticks ____ Extra #2 pencils ____ Black dry erase markers 

 

**Community Supplies are not necessary, but always appreciated as the class will be using these items throughout the 

school year as a group. 

 

ELA (blue) 

____ 1 spiral or composition notebook - 100 pages 

____ 1 blue ELA pocket folder 

 

Social Studies (red) 

____ 1 red pocket folder 

 

Math (green) 

____ 1 yellow pocket folder  

____ 1 green pocket folder  

____ 1” 3-ring green binder, hard cover 

 

Science (black)  

____ 1” 3-ring binder 

____ Composition Book  

____ Folder with 3-hole punch for inside binder 

 

Reusable water bottles are encouraged; please ensure that they have a lid that closes. No Straws please. 

*Each subject’s supplies (i.e. binder, folder, and notebook) are color coded as a way to help with students’ 
organization.   

Have a terrific summer!  
The Fifth Grade Team 


